
 

 

NMHA Financial Assistance Program  

Important deadlines 

All applications must be received no later than December 1st. 

The NMHA has in place a financial assistance program that aids those families who otherwise would not 
be able to afford hockey. The program provides assistance for team fees of house league players only. If 
you require assistance please refer to Lace ‘em Up or Jump Start programs to see if you qualify.   

To apply for the NMHA Financial Assistance Program you must complete, in full, the application form 
that is linked to this page.  Submit the completed application form and all required documents to the 
hockey office, attention “VP Finance – Personal and Confidential”. The information may also be emailed 
to the VP of Finance. 

The finance committee holds all information in confidence, and the details or information contained in 
these applications is not disclosed to any other party.  

Requirements for the application, in addition to filling out the application form are:  

• Cover letter indicating why you are applying for financial assistance, and for which child;  
• Copies of two current tax years Notice of Assessments, for you and your spouse;  
• Copy of your most recent paystub(s);  
• Copy of your most recent energy billing to your home (ie – Enbridge, Hydro); and  
• Copy of your child’s team hockey budget, disclosing the value of the team fees for the current 

season.  

Failure to comply with the above requested information, can result with no compensation towards the 
team fees, or registration.  

This program is here to help those families in need. We reserve the right to reject any applications we 
believe to be false. 


